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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: PUC Docket Filings
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 8:45 PM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC); Gustafson, Katlyn; Lashley, Joy  (PUC); Mohr, Leah; Van Gerpen, 

Patty
Subject: FW: Docket Number: ng16-014

  

From: Chad Fennel 
Sent: Monday, 05 December 2016 20:45:03 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC Docket Filings 
Subject: Docket Number: ng16-014 

Docket Number: ng16-014 Last Name: Fennel  First Name: Chad   Company: farm   Address:  
Street   City: Elk Point   State: SD   Zip: 57025   Phone:    Fax:    Email: 

   Comments: Docket NG16-014 To whom it may concern, I am writing you in response 
to the letters I received from Northern Natural Gas and Northwestern Energy wanting to discontinue the service 
to my farm tap.  We ran the natural gas line over half a mile to our home, household appliances, corn dryer, and 
a shop.  We depend on the reliability of the gas always being there for our family and business in time of need 
and warmth.  Discontinuing the service would come at great stress and cost to our family and livelihood.  Is it 
not a breach of contract to pull service from our farm tap?  Please stand up for us on this issue, so that our 
service may not be discontinued. Help to broker a deal so that we may continue to benefit from the farm tap we 
paid for.   Sincerely, Chad Fennel   




